KINDERGARTEN NEWSLETTER
MRS. FRIAR     09-28-18
Dear Parents,
WORD OF THE WEEK – transition – It is important for us to follow the rules during transition time.  We have transitioned from summer to fall.

THINGS TO REMEMBER – 
The students tend to get cold in our classroom.  Please send a light sweater/jacket (labeled) to keep in the cubby. 
Please check the purple folder daily.
You can look on Skyward to check grades. 

NEXT WEEK:  We will focus on what kinds of work people do for our reading time.  In math we will be discussing teen numbers.  We will begin our “Everybody Works” unit in Social Studies.
Kindergarteners will have their first spelling word list and test.  I will give the words out on Monday and we will test on Fridays.  We will start out with 3 words in a word family.  I will continue the word family list for a while to help the students get familiar with spelling and test. Please make sure you are reviewing the words daily at home.
Kindergarten and First grade are in the process of planning two field trips.  One will be to a local fire station, where one of our dad’s work and the other will be to Publix to learn about healthy fall foods!
Our first garden day is October 17th starting at 8:00 a.m.  We will need parent participation for that morning.  Please sign up on genius to help with our first garden day! 

Have a wonderful weekend.  Please sign to show that you have read this newsletter.  Remember you will also receive this newsletter electronically.
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